
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 11/4/2013 1:42:34 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Katague,

Ditas (ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Malliett, Valerie (valerie.malliett@cpuc.ca.gov); Rothchild, Ann Christina

(annchristina.rothchild@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Follow up with the CAISO Stakeholder Forum

Actually, I saw a recent draft. Meredith is on point for this.

From: Katague, Ditas [mailto:ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, November 04, 2013 12:26 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Cc: Maiiiett, Valerie; Rothchild, Ann Christina 
Subject: Follow up with the CAISO Stakeholder Forum

Brian,

The Commissioner mentioned she ran into Geisha at the Stakeholder Forum and requested an 
update on where you guys are in terms of small business connections. We were wondering 
because the Commissioner has some upcoming Small Business speaking engagements and 
conferences where she was asked exactly those types of questions.

Can you help secure that information?

Thanks so much!

ditas

Ditas Macrine Katague

Chief of Staff to Commissioner Catherine J.K. Sandoval

SB GT&S 0324390
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